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Friday 20th September 2024 

 

Dear Future 

Greetings from the year 2024. We are staff and pupils from Polperro Primary 

Academy, a small primary school filled with big dreams. Today, we are writing 

this letter to share a glimpse of our world with you. 

In our time, we love playing on the playground, learning new things every day, 

and spending time with our friends. Some of our favourite activities include 

drawing, reading books, music, PE and discovering how things work in science. 

Technology is a huge part of our lives - we have IPads and smart boards in our 

classrooms, and we often use them to explore the world beyond our school.   

In our school we have ninety amazing pupils, fourteen fantastic children in our 

nursery and seventeen wonderful and dedicated staff. 

We care about the world around us and are learning how to look after it. We 

have a fabulous school garden where we grow our own fruit and vegetables. 

We wonder what your world is like. What kinds of new inventions exist now? 

We imagine robots, flying cars, and maybe even cities in space! We hope 

you’re doing amazing things and that the future is full of kindness, creativity, 

and new discoveries. 

Take care of the world and each other. 

 

 

Anthea Hillman and the staff and children of Polperro Primary Academy 
Head of School 
 

 


